
Thank you for being our guest at First Baptist Camden today. Please fill out the card on 
the back of the pew in front of you and turn it in to our welcome desk in the foyer of the 
Sanctuary for a special gift. We also have designated guest parking just for you behind 
the Sanctuary. Please feel free to visit our Welcome Center and someone will be glad to 
help you plug-in to a Bible study. We look forward to having you join us again soon!  

 

August 6, 2023 

Senior Pastor 

Dr. Rusty Shuler 
 

Associate/Admin Pastor 

Phillip Gerrald 

 

Minister of Music 

Tommy Sunderland 
 

Minister to Students 

Clint Ellis 
 

The sanctuary flowers are in memory of David Cook for  
his birthday, August 7, from his family. 

Women on Mission Meetings  
 

Sunday, August 13 
4:00 pm   WMU Leadership Meeting 
 
Sunday, August 29 
4:00 pm   East Bldg. Room 135 Fiber Fanatics 
                East Bldg. Room 132 Women in Action 

for more information and 
links to register 

Director of  

Children’s Ministries 

Stephanie Caldwell 

 

 

 




